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 Students in 6

th
, 7

th
 and 8

th
 grades completed benchmarking the week before spring break 

in math and reading while 8
th

 graders completed benchmarking in science and history as 

well. 

 

 Four sixth grade students from OMS have qualified for state competition in calculator 

skills sponsored by the Texas Math & Science Coaches Association.  Garry Held, Julie 

Marshall, Kamryn Lozano and Rachel Mendoza will be competing at the state level in 

San Antonio on Friday and Saturday April 8
th

 and 9
th

.  This is the first year Ozona Middle 

School has competed in the Texas Math & Science Coaches Association competition.  

Students are being coached by Ernie Rivera. 

 

 OMS has begun hosting a series of Parent Academic Nights.  This past Monday, parents 

had the opportunity to visit with OMS math department teachers from 6:00p.m. – 

6:45p.m.  On Tuesday night, parents visited with OMS language arts teachers.  The 

purpose of OMS Parent Academic Nights is for teachers and parents to communicate and 

collaborate on strategies that parents can use at home to increase their child’s academic 

success.  The next OMS Parent Academic Night will be Monday March 28 for 

discussions on science and Tuesday March 29 to discuss Social Studies. 
 

 In conjunction with Texas Public School Week, OMS hosted an open house on Tuesday 

March 8, 2011.  Parents enjoyed seeing their child’s classrooms and visiting with 

teachers as well as receiving door prizes. 

 

 OMS currently has 19 students with perfect attendance for the school year.  Students that 

have perfect attendance for the entire 2010-2011 school year will have their choice of 

either a bicycle or a scooter to ride home on the last day of school. 

 

 On Friday April 1, 2011 the 7
th

 & 8
th

 grade boys and girls track teams will compete in the 

Junction  Relays.  The OMS track teams have competed in the Sonora relays as well as 

the Ft. Stockton relays. 

 

 Gifted and Talented students as well as OMS National Junior Honor Society students 

under the direction of Katrece Hale enjoyed a field trip to see the Broadway production 

of “Wicked” which is based on the Wizard of Oz at the Majestic Theater.   


